It has been brought to local attention via social media that the council plans propose a
crematorium on firs lane.

This would not be in keeping with the work that the council and many local volunteers
have sone to make that part of the borough visitable.

A more suitable site could easily be found in the borough that doesn't detract from the
money and time already spent.



